
 
 

Dring Digest w/e 8th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 


 Would you like to join our team? (or do you know someone that would?) 
Would you love the opportunity to work in school?  Do you enjoy working with children? Then we would 
love to hear from you. We are currently recruiting for Play Workers to join our dedicated lunchtime team.  
Working pattern is term time only, Monday – Friday, 11:55am -13:10pm, £10.63-£10.75ph (pay award 
pending).  Immediate starts are available subject to suitable pre-employment checks, no former experience 
necessary, full on the job training will be provided. 
For more details on how to apply and to read a copy of the job description please visit our school website. 
https://dringhousesprimary.org/2023/10/10/play-leaders/ 
 

 Attendance Matters 

 
 Child Flu Vaccinations – Catch Up Clinics 

If your child missed the flu vaccination in school, you can now book an appointment to attend a catch up 
clinic.  Please see the dates below for when the clinics will be held and how to book an appointment.  

Wednesday 13th of December 3-4pm 

Friday 15th of December 3-4pm 

The clinics are held at Regus House Clifton Moor YO30 4XL. An appointment can be made by calling 01904 
237680.  School Vaccinations UK 

 
 Christmas Dinner Day 

Our traditional Christmas lunch will be served on Wednesday 20th December and orders can be placed 
now via ParentPay.  Lunch is charged at the usual price of £2.75.  Those children in receipt of free school 
meals will be offered a free meal but you must still place your order via ParentPay.  Deadline for Christmas 
lunch orders is Thursday 14th December.  
Please note that no alternative to Christmas Lunch will be offered on this day. 

                           What to expect on your Christmas Lunch: 
Roast Turkey 

 Stuffing 
 Pigs in Blankets 
 Roast Potato 

                                                               Carrots, Peas & Gravy 
                           followed by chocolate & vanilla ice cream 

                                         Vegetarian option also available 

 

 Christmas Jumper Day 
We will be holding our Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 20th December to raise funds for Jack 
Craven who is currently receiving treatment for a brain tumor.  Jack is the younger cousin of one of our 
pupils (Georgia Y6) and the family are currently trying to raise a further £5,000 to meet their £25,000 target 
towards Jacks ongoing care and treatment. Treatment which they hope will allow them more time as family 
to make those precious memories.  To make a donation and read more about Jacks story please use the 
gofundme link:  https://www.gofundme.com/f/jacks-dipg-battle 

 

https://dringhousesprimary.org/2023/10/10/play-leaders/
https://www.schoolvaccination.uk/
https://www.gofundme.com/f/jacks-dipg-battle


Dates for December… 

Wednesday 13th Dec – KS1 Nativity 9:30am & 2pm 

Thursday 14th Dec – KS1 Nativity 2pm 

Thursday 14th Dec – Parent Wellbeing/Neurodiverse Session 8:35am after drop off (see below for details) 

Friday 15th Dec – Rock Steady Concert 9:30am 

Tuesday 19th Dec – FODs Secret Shopping 

Wednesday 20th Dec – Christmas Service at St Edwards 

Wednesday 20th Dec – Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 20th Dec – KS2 Christingle 6pm-7pm 

Wednesday 20th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day (see above for details) 

Friday 22nd Dec – Last Day of Term, school finishes at 3:15pm 

 

 Neurodiverse/Wellbeing Parent Sessions 

Following on from our successful termly neurodiverse/wellbeing parent sessions we would like to offer 
these half termly. These sessions are for anyone who is interested in neurodiversity and wellbeing. The 
dates for the sessions are as follows:- 
Thursday 14th December  8.35 am  (after drop off) 
Wednesday 7th February 8.35am  (after drop off) 
Thursday 28th March 2pm 
Wednesday 22nd May 2pm 
Thursday 4th July 8.35am  (after drop off) 
 
The sessions are a great chance to catch up with TAs, teachers and the SENCo, discuss neurodiversity 
and wellbeing and have a cup of tea with other parents and friends.  We are hoping to invite visiting 
speakers and discuss different topics each session.  We would like these sessions to be your sessions and 
driven by what you like to know and learn about. 
The wellbeing team at school is led by myself, Miss McFarland and Mrs Banks but also consists of Mr 
Field, Mrs Auckland, Mrs Smithers and Mrs Simmons all dedicated to wellbeing in staff and pupils. We also 
have a fantastic parent representative Lindsay Baker who has taken on an invaluable role in supporting 
parents. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 14th December.  Sarah Murray and The Dringhouses Wellbeing 
Team 
 

 SEN News 

Did you know The Flying Legends, in Clifton Moor offer SEN friendly sessions at the Wacky Warehouses. 
Tuesdays 3 - 7 pm 
Sundays 9 - 11am 
contact 01904 693239 
If you know of any places offering similar things please let us know and we will put these on the digest.   

 Dringhouses Community Foodbank 

Christmas is often a challenging time of year and many families are continuing to feel the financial pinch.  If 
you can and would like to, please consider making a donation to our community foodbank.  This is a much 
used facility at the school and really does make a difference to our community.  At the moment we are in 
desperate need of the following items: 

 Tinned items i.e. fruit, veg, beans, pasta, meats & fish 

 Toiletries – shampoo & conditioner, shower gel, soap, toothbrushes, toilet rolls, baby wipes 

 Cleaning materials, surface sprays, bleach, laundry detergent, washing up liquid 

 UHT / Long Life milk 

 Dried Pasta, Rice, Cereals 
Please either bring your donations to the school office or drop them straight into the foodbank storage 
boxes between the playground main entrance gates and sensory garden. Thank you. 

 Christmas Competition at the Fox & Roman Public House 

We have in school some competition packs from the Fox & Roman on Tadcaster 
Road, where you can win a meal for 4 including a drink each.   
All you need to do is decorate the bauble inside the pack and then take it to the Fox & 
Roman who will hang it on their tree.  The best bauble will then be picked and the 
winner announced. 
We have 80 competition packs in school and they will be issued on a first come, first 
served basis from the school office. Thanks and good luck  
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